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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>
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Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Robert White  

Address 
9290 Quiet Place 
Charlotte Hall, MD 20622 

Phone 
3017048936  

Email 
lilibird4@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
For one, businesses will NOT survive if this kind of mandate is continued, plus with your new proposal to fine businesses, when 
residents can shop in other counties without a mask, and without the risk of fines. Remember, a mandate in Charles County doesn't 
stop Covid from coming from St. Mary's. Secondly, my wife and I caught Covid despite wearing masks in every restaurant, store, 
drama play, church, etc. IT IS NOT EFFECTIVE. Thirdly, our son has a medical reason to not wear a mask, and we were shamed, 
harassed, and he was beyond embarrassed at activity lessons. Even though he has a medical exemption, it was demanded he wear 
one. Lastly, allow residents to make their own decisions. And, looking at the actual statistics, our numbers have spiked when mask 
wearing was mandated, each time. It's time you allowed Charles County to move on.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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